
 

 

 

 

3rd April 2025 

Year 12 End-Of-Year Examinations: 22nd April 2025 – 2nd May 2025  

Dear Parents and Students 

As shared in the school calendar, this year’s Year 12 end-of-year examinations will take place when 

we return after the Easter holiday, from Tuesday 22nd April to Friday 2nd May 2025.   

Information about the exams and revision guidance will already have been shared with students by 

their subject teachers, but please find attached the exam timetable and an overview document 

providing details, for each subject, of the content being assessed, the format of the exam(s) and 

suggested revision strategies.   

The exams will take place in the Sixth Form building, with regular timetabled lessons occurring as 

normal around the exams. Individual exam access arrangements will be organised for students who 

have been assessed as needing these, including the provision of extra time for those eligible. 

These exams will give students the opportunity to test themselves on the knowledge and skills they 

have learnt up to this point under exam conditions, providing students, parents and teachers with an 

indication of the A-level grades they are currently working at. The results will also inform teaching and 

learning, and enable areas of the course to be identified in which students need to improve as they 

progress into Year 13. Students’ performance will be discussed with them in lessons following their 

exams and will be reported formally to parents in the school report that is due to be published at the 

end of the year.  To be able to perform at their best in the exams, students will need to engage with 

revision in line with the advice given to them in lessons by their class teachers and shared on the 

attached exam overview sheet.   

If you have any questions regarding individual subjects or exams, please contact your child’s subject 

teachers directly through the school admin email address admin@kls.herts.sch.uk. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Sudbery      Miss J Watson 

Deputy Headteacher     Exams Officer  
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